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Schneider, Sharon

From: Binda, Mark
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 1:58 PM
To: Choal, Kathleen; Poss, Joe; Bucher, Lloyd; Calvert, Amy; Dalbey, Patrick; Antonelli, Joe; 

Pappas, Evan; Johnson, Sarah; McAlister, Gregory; Heggem, Heath; Fernandez, Ed; 
Saunders, Jon; Peterson, Dave

Cc: Wilinski, Michele; Walker, Oneda; O'Grady, Bernadette; Schneider, Sharon; McGuffey, 
Kevin; Glover, Warren; Ryden, Alex; Tobias, Ralph; Reather, Cheryl

Subject: NBC Stations Take Note - E/I Problem

One of our NBC stations told me that the episodes of "Earth Odyssey" that aired on Saturday, November 30th 
aired without the E/I bug. 
 
Our FCC lawyer advises that if this applies to you that we should air the episodes prior to the end of 4th 
Quarter. 
 
My understanding is that NBC refed the episodes about an hour ago - not sure if anyone recorded them. If you 
did, you might want to send a reply all so that stations who did not record them have somebody to try and get 
copies from. 
 
Let me know if you have questions. 
 
Mark Binda 
Senior Programming Director - The E.W. Scripps Company 
615-248-5242 
mark.binda@newschannel5.com 
 
Looking for a great holiday charity to volunteer for or donate to: 
https://www.lastminutetoystore.com/volunteer/ 

 


